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Greetings from the people of Paluan!

In reference to the letter received by this office from the Iraya Tribal Leaders, we 
would hke to respectfully request the removal or reassignment of Protected Area 
Superintendent (PASu) Lito Ramos from the Mt. Calavite Wildlife Sanctuary 
(MOWS).

The Mt. Calavite Wildlife Sanctuary — a declared protected area is located at the 
municipahty of Paluan. The said mountain homes the Iraya Tribe — members of the 
indigenous people and indigenous cultural communities as well as the Tamaraw and 
other wildlife species found therein. This protected area is supervised by PASu Lito 
Ramos.

We beheve that we must strike a balance between protecting the area and conserving 
the species found therein and protecting and recognizing the rights and respecting 
the culture of the Iraya Tribe already residing therein since time immemorial. This 
was not the case per the letter attached herein from the Iraya Tribal Leaders. Their 
cultures have been trampled upon and their fives have been miserable.

Hence, as this new administration aims for a fresh start and good governance, we 
respectfully request for the removal or reassignment of PASu Lito Ramos from the 
MOWS. Further, a new PASu who will oversee and supervise the MOWS and who 
can best work and cooperate with us in protecting, conserving and safeguarding the 
environment while striking a balance with tourism and sustainable economic 
development and IP’s rights and culture protection.

May this merit your immediate and preferential action. Thank you.

Sincerely,

Hon. MICEUTX.
Municipal Mayor
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